
October 22, 2020 

E-PORTAL 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

FILED 10/22/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 11444-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Writer's E-Mail Address: bkeating@gunster.com 

Re: Docket No. 20200216-GU - Request for approval of tariff modifications to 

accommodate receipt and transportation of renewable natural gas from customers, by 

Florida City Gas. [Corrected) 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

Attached for electronic filing, please find a corrected cover letter for Florida City Gas's 

Responses to Staff's First Data Requests, filed yesterday in the referenced docket. This letter is 

intended only to replace the cover letter provided with the filing made on October 21, 2020. 

Thank you for your assistance in connection with this filing. If you have any questions 

whatsoever, please do not hesitate to let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Beth Keating 
Gunster, Yoakley & Stewart, P.A. 
215 South Monroe St., Suite 60 I 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
(850) 521-1706 

Cc:// J.R. Kelly, Stephanie Morse (Office of Public Counsel) 
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